
From: Daniel Ostrovsky <Daniel.Ostrovsky@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 4:31 PM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Daniel Ostrovsky <Daniel.Ostrovsky@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: 5/6/22 Elrod Friedman Seminar - Report of Attendance 
 
Hi Rich, 
 
I’m writing to report that on May 6, 2022, I attended the  full-day Elrod Friedman Biennial Seminar in my 
official capacity as an Attorney for the City of Chicago Department of Water Management. The location 
of the seminar was the River Roast Restaurant at 315 N. LaSalle St. in Chicago.  
 
The seminar included substantive learning on topics pertinent to my legal practice, including real estate 
and land use, the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, and new legislation and caselaw. Elrod Friedman 
LLP covered the expenses for the seminar.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Daniel Ostrovsky 
Attorney 
City of Chicago 
Department of Water Management 
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